Ladysmith Federation

Friday 15th July 2016

Infant and Nursery Newsletter

IMPORTANT DATES

Year 2 Leavers Assemblies

Friday 15th July 2016 at 3.00pm – 2S Monday 18th July 2016 at 3.00pm – 2F Tuesday 19th July 2016 at 3.00pm for 2J

Year 2 Leavers Disco

(in the Junior School Hall)

Tuesday 19th July 2016 (5.30pm to 6.30pm)

Last day of term

Wednesday 20th July 2016 at 3.30pm

Harold Visits

Members of the School Council posed with Harold the Giraffe this week when he popped into Ladysmith School as part of Harold's Challenge to visit as many schools as possible across Wessex in the week beginning 11th July

M&M Productions

On 14th July the children were treated to an end-of-term performance. M&M Theatrical Productions performed 'The Hobbit' in the Rainbow Café .

The children thoroughly enjoyed it and a big thank you to the PTFA for funding this event

Last Day of Term

The school closes for the Summer on Wednesday 20th July 2016 at 3.30pm

Things to do before the end of term

As we approach the end of this Academic Year please may we remind everyone to ensure that all monies due, whether it be for Sponsored events, Nursery meals, Nursery Fees, Cooking Contributions or snacks be made in full payment so that we can balance the accounts and submit them to DCC ready for auditing.

Wanted

If you are having a 'spring clean' over the school holidays, please donate any dressing-up clothes and role play toys to our school if you have any.



Ladysmithptfa@googlemail.com

REMINDER – Sponsored Bounce

It would be fantastic if all sponsored bounce money could be handed into the office **before** we break up on **Wednesday 20th July 2016**

Food Technology

Please remember to make a donation towards the cost of cooking ingredients before the end of term if you haven't already done so:

Reception: £5 per term please, to cover the cost of their Friday snack (toast and preserves) and cooking ingredients.

Year 1 and Year 2: £3 per term please, to cover the cost of cooking ingredients.

Lost Property

We have a mound of lost property in School which needs to be cleared before we break up for the Summer holidays.

Please teach your child to look after their uniform and remember to name **ALL** clothing.

Ladysmith Infant and Nursery School 01392 271596

www.ladysmithinfant.devon.sch.uk

Wildlife Champions

We would like to thank our "Wildlife Champs" for the project that they worked hard on over the last couple of terms.

Bird Feeder Recipes

Thank you to everyone who purchased a copy of the booklet 'Bird Feeder Recipes' produced by Ladysmith's Wildlife Champs which was on sale at our recent Garden Party. The money raised was presented to Mr Stennett from the RSPB at the School assembly on Monday.

We still have a few copies left if anyone missed out.

Our **Wildlife Champs** have also won an award which they will be sharing with the Junior School. The award will be presented on Wednesday.

Heavitree Youth Football Club

A free taster session for years 1 and 2 (boys and girls) on Saturday 23rd July 10.30am on the Junior School field. For more information ring 07515813604 or raddvir@hotmail.co.uk

Tennis Sessions at Heavitree Park

Tennis Coaching Sessions available for all ages and abilities every morning over the summer holidays from 10am to 12.30pm. Weekly Free tennis sessions every Saturday 2-4pm throughout the holidays are also available.

To book or for more information https://heavitreetennis.co.uk or ring 07732363378

Simon Soccer School

Re-Starts Thursday 8th September 3.30pm Limited spaces available.

Tel: Ben Simmons 07919360222

Sainsbury's Voucher Scheme

THANK YOU to all those who gave us their vouchers. 9,890 vouchers for SAINSBURY'S ACTIVE KIDS 2016 were sent off.

We have ordered many wonderful things from the catalogue for the children.





Exeter Foodbank Vouchers

Ladysmith Federation are distributors of Exeter Foodbank vouchers.

If you feel your family will suffer significant hardship through the loss of the free school meals service during the 6 weeks holidays. Foodbank Vouchers may be available for you. Please contact: Lindsey Blackwell, Family Support Worker via Infant or Junior School Office to find out if you qualify.



Ladysmith PTFA Big Wild Sleep Out

We have had great feedback . Everyone enjoyed both weekends and thank you to the organisers who made this event such a success.

Knowing Me, Knowing You...... "All About me" shoe box

We'd like all **Year 1** children to collect together three items for an "**All about me"** box over the summer holidays.

We'd love the children to put the items into a shoe box that reflect their character, interests, background and other important aspects relating to them. The box should be brought to school on the first day back after the summer break.

Year 2 children will be given an envelope in which to collect 'summer memories'. We also ask them to bring in a smooth pebble for painting on the **first day back after the summer break**. (5th September)



Ladysmithptfa@googlemail.com

Summer Fair

Friday 15th July (after school)

TODAY

Junior School Field 3.30 till 7.00pm

We hope to see you there.



Ambition Adventure Achievement

